vory.
Llopd's Register of 5h1pp1ng

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSU
10th Au,gust’ 1934¢

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 8th instant
enclosing a plan (in duplicate) showing a proposal to convert
the rudder of the m.v. "HENRY HORN" fe':.ox the Simplex Stau type,
and with regard therﬁa‘TMé that provided the
arrangements be carried out as shown and amended on the plan,
and to the satisfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors, they will
be approved,

One copy of the plan is returned herewith, the
duplicate being retained for reference.

I amy Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

HAMBURG,
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